
South Coast Pigeon Federation Incorporated 

 
President: Jeff  Sheppard Secretary: David Armstrong Protect these Birds 

 

 

 Committee Meeting 

7th July 2020   7.00pm 

  

 

Venue: Andrews Workshop 

     

Present: J Sheppard, D Armstrong, D Miller, D Louth, A Szalai 

P Clarke, F Raschilla, Allen Zahra, Warren Hinde 

 

 

Minutes: Of the previous committee meeting  

All in favor Moved: D.L second: P.C 
 

 

Correspondence: Received  

Letter of complaint against Brent Cavill 

Appeal letter from Luca &Alex 

Letter from Towradgi Regarding Disqualification from race 

Correspondence: Sent 

 

Treasurer report 

All in favor                  

Moved: J.S 

Second: F.R 
    

    

    
 

                 

 

General Business 

 

1. Fastest in the Fed cups will be replaced with a glass cup as they no longer make the mugs that 

we usually hand out 

      

2. A complaint letter against Brent Cavill was sent into the committee from Rick Irwin about the 

way Rick liberated the birds on the 13 June 2020.  

 

Brent criticized and called Rick a clown on Facebook for the way the birds were liberated so far 

this season Rick found these postings offensive. 

 

Rick has always followed the protocols set by the SCF and done his best to care for our pigeons 

While being the truck driver. 
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Rick finds the suggestions made that he would hurt his birds or anybody else’s birds disgusting 

and deeply offensive. 

 

The committee has found that Brent Cavill has breached the SCF code of conduct again and was 

handed 5-year suspension  

 

3. The committee will look at the curtains on the truck as they are starting to wear out  

 

4. The committee have changed the race program because of the COVID19 and Victoria closing 

its borders, there will be three Bermagui’s and three Eden’s  

The Charity race will be held on the second Eden and Woonona-Bulli RSL open will be on the 

third Eden 

 

5. The committee received an appeal letter from Luca & Alec Krkovski for the disqualification 

From the 3rd Milton for not presenting their clock before 6.00pm. 

 

The committee also received a letter from Towradgi regarding the disqualification from the race  

 

The committee discussed the letters and agreed to give Luca & Alec fed points back for that race 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting closed: 9.22pm 

Next meeting will be at Andrews workshop 7.00pm 

4th August 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


